
From: David Seglin  
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 3:30 PM 

To: Erin Keane; Richard Superfine 
Subject: Use of Consultant Space for Visiting Students 

 

Hello Erin and Rich, 
 
CDOT will be hosting a group of about 30 college students the afternoon of Friday, 
September 27  who wish to hear more about the planning of the Riverwalk.  WSP, 
a consulting firm located in 30 N. LaSalle, has offered the use of their conference 
room.  I understand that this could be considered a gift to me as I am organizing 
the visit.  However, as I would be accepting the use of their conference room on 
behalf of CDOT I believe it should be ok but I do not want to run afoul of any 
Ethics rules or regs. 
 
Please let me know if this is ok and if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you 
 
Dave 
 
David C. Seglin 
Legislative & Policy Analyst 
Chicago Department of Transportation 


